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UTHC COMPLAINTS COMMISSIONER 

 

 
Kuujjuaq, January 28, 2019 – The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 
(NRBHSS), on behalf of the Ungava Tulattavik Health Center (UTHC), is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Ms. Lizzie Johannes as Local and Regional Service-Quality Complaints 
Commissioner.  
 
Executive Director of the UTHC, Larry Watt, along with everyone at the NRBHSS & UTHC, 
welcome Ms. Johannes and wish her the best of success in her duties.  
 
Ms. Johannes may receive concerns and complaints verbally, in writing or by email:  
 
Ungava Tulattavik Health Centre  
P.O. Box 149  
J0M 1C0  
819-964-2905 ext. 283 
lizzie.johannes.cstu@ssss.gouv.qc.ca  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services is a public agency created in 1978 

under the James Bay and Northern Quebec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire 

Quebec territory located north of the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health and social 

services for the inhabitants of the 14 communities. 
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Source: Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 

 

For information: Ben Watt 

 Communication Officer, NRBHSS 

 Tel: 819 964-2222, extension 258 
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